
MAY SPORTS REPORT 

 

Lower Key Stage 2 Tri-Golf Tournament 

 

On Thursday 12th May, 18 pupils from 

Years 3 and 4 attended a Tri-Golf 

competition at The Weald. The pupils, 

split into two teams, competed in a 

range of different golf activities that 

included putting, chipping and team 

work. All of the children had a 

fantastic time and some of them had 

never even tried golf before. Miss 

Oakes and Mrs Shurmer loves seeing 

the children so enthusiastic about a new sport.  

Fantastically, one of the Billingshurst teams won the event and have been 

invited to the School Games County Final in June. We wish them the best of luck.  

Go Billingshurst! 

  


